Reading in Year 1- moving on
We are pleased with the children’s progress moving from Reception to Year 1 in learning to become a reader and are grateful for the support you give by reading with your child at home.
The children will now be bringing home a book they can read begin to fluently and the second book will be an instructional text that they may need more support with.
If you want to know more about our phonics programme - how it is organised and how you pronounce sounds, please follow the link below. We would recommend the video in particular, where you can hear a child saying each of the sounds in our phonics programme.
https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/
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Phase 5 sounds taught in Y1




